
    

 

NEWSLETTER 
HOCKLEY HISTORIC COMMUNITY HALL & CHURCH Issue No.: 11 

February 2022 

WE REMAIN CLOSED 
 

The Hockley Historic Community Hall & 
Church buildings remain closed to events, 
rentals, and gatherings due to the COVID-19 
pandemic.  We are continuing to work with 
our local public health unit to make a 
responsible decision as to when reopening 
our buildings will be deemed safe.  We are 
somewhat optimistic a late spring/early 
summer reopening may be possible as the 
province has indicated they will probably be 
loosening restrictions over the next several 
months, but our reopening date cannot be 
confirmed at this time.  Please visit our 
website or Facebook page for any new 
developments regarding reopening plans. 
 

COMMUNITY HALL ROOF UPDATE 
 

We are happy to report that our Community 
Hall roof was re-shingled last July 
2021.  Thank you once again to the folks who 
have generously donated funds to this 
project, including the Town of Mono.  We are 
very appreciative that our building will now be 
secure for many years to come! 
 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 
 

Membership renewal notices for 2022 were 
emailed or mailed to our current membership 
the week of February 7th.  Please check your 
inboxes, junk mail and mailboxes for the 
notice.  We would appreciate it if you could 
please renew your membership by March 31, 
2022.  Those who do NOT renew will be 
moved to our general email list.  If you wish 
to unsubscribe to our newsletter and 
updates, please email  
info@hockleyvillage.com. 
 

GRANT APPLICATIONS & 
DONATIONS 
 

The Hockley Historic Community Hall & 
Church Board of Directors have dedicated a 
lot of time over the past few months writing 
and submitting grant applications to 
government agencies, as well as, engaging 
local government for financial help as we 
continue to manage our buildings during the 
pandemic.  It has been a struggle financially 

since we have had to continue to pay 
monthly bills (insurance, heat, hydro, 
maintenance etc.), as well as our 
unexpected Community Hall roof 
replacement.   Grant applications have been 
submitted and we are waiting to hear if we 
have been successful in obtaining funds.   At 
the same time, if you wish to donate, 
Etransfer, cheques and cash are most 
welcome.  All donations are eligible to 
receive a charitable receipt for income tax 
purposes.  Thank you for your consideration. 
Please email, info@hockleyvillage.com.  

MAY 2022 ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING 
 

Our Annual General Meeting is typically held 
every May.  At this point in time, we are 
unsure if we will be able to hold this meeting 
in person due to our buildings being closed.  
We are looking into alternate options for 
holding this meeting, please look for future 
updates regarding this meeting. 
 

LOCAL BUSINESS UPDATE 
 

As with previous issues during the 
pandemic, we have provided an update on 
local businesses who have supported us.   
 

Hockley Pickling Co. 
 

Hockley Pickling 
Co. is a boutique 
pickling company 
that only preserves 
Ontario produce, 
including carrots 
from Mono’s own 
Am Braigh Farm.  
 

The products, made by hand, can be found 
on the shelves at Sheldon Creek Dairy and 
the Birch Shoppe located in Palgrave.  

Find them on Instagram @hockley.pickling.co  
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The GOODHAWK 
 

The GOODHAWK will be opening their doors 
in March  
Thursday, Fridays & Saturdays 5:30pm to 
close  
Reservations recommended 
 

Take-out available 3:30 - 5:00pm 
(pre-order during the week or place a same-
day order by 2pm) 
519-940-4362 
 

 
www.thegoodhawk.com 

An eating house - honest, approachable, 
ingredient driven. 

Hockley General Store 

When we think of 
Hockley, we think of 
the hills, the 
colours, the river, 
and our community. 
We think of biking, 
hiking, horseback 
riding & skiing. It's 

slow, and we like it that way. This is your 
community. The Hockley General Store 
represents the local community through its 
products, staff, customers, and vibe. We 
have proudly served our community for 
almost 20 years. Thank you for your 
continued support.  
 

Arvella's Spatique 
 

Arvella's Spatique 
offering pedicures, 
manicures, relaxation 
facials, lash and brow 
styling. Healing By 
Caring Homeopathy 
with Christina Barrett 

HD.  Salon Shae-Lynn hair care and 

products.  Cheryl Spalding B.A. Women's 
midlife coaching, customized facials, 
reflexology and more.  All within Hockley 
House of Wellness.  
 
Red Barn Pet Resort 
 

At the Red Barn 
Pet Resort on the 

Mono-Adjala 
Townline many 
kinds of stays are 
available - by the 

day, overnight or longer, respite stays and 
doggie daycare. A popular choice during the 
Pandemic times has been their “doggie 
daycare.” 
 

ONLINE FUNDRAISING 
 

During these challenging times, our 
fundraising efforts have been greatly 
impacted.  Please consider assisting us 
in easily raising funds through your everyday 
shopping.  We would invite you to choose 
one or both avenues below.  Thank you very 
much for your consideration.  
 

Flipgive 

Please go to www.flipgive.com  

On the page that loads, there is a link on the 
upper right of the page - "Join this Team". 
(Hockley Historic Community Hall & Church) 

Simply click on that link and then add the 
unique code...QFRVF2 

FundScrip  

Simply go to www.fundscrip.com, click on 
the green "Support a Group" tab, (upper right 
of the webpage), and enter in the group's 
invitation code. 

Our unique invitation code is...73LYLK 

FundScrip offers Direct Shipping, E-Gift 
Cards, Reloadables.  


